
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets with Hassan Turan, Head of the Turkmen Front

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers Alliance, met with Mr. Hassan Turan,

Head of the Turkmen Front, to discuss the latest political developments, particularly in

Kirkuk. His Eminence emphasized the importance of maintaining balance and stability and working

towards  making  it  permanent.  H.E.  highlighted  the  need  to  preserve  Kirkuk's  diversity,

describing it as a microcosm of Iraq. 

H.E. stressed the significance of delivering services and achieving development and noted that

the success of local governments is crucial to the success of the federal government. H.E.

called for granting local governments their constitutional powers to enable them to improve

services in their provinces.


